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Principal's Message

December Greetings!
As we dive into the heart of the holiday season, I'm filled with joy and gratitude for our
amazing school community.

A Successful Start
Our first-ever Student Appreciation Week was a resounding success! We had a blast
celebrating our incredible students with fun activities, big announcements, and
exciting prizes. It was heartwarming to see the smiles on their faces and the sense of
community it fostered.

Looking Ahead
The excitement continues with the upcoming 12 Days of Christmas, our festive
Christmas Concert, and a variety of winter activities. We can't wait to share these
special moments with you all.

Your Support Matters
To make our first annual Student Turkey Dinner a memorable event, we need your
help! Please take a moment to review our donations needed page and consider
contributing. Your generosity will ensure a delicious and heartwarming meal for
everyone.

Thank you for your continued support and for making our school a wonderful place to
learn and grow. Wishing you a joyous and peaceful holiday season!

Sincerely, 

Charlene Saunders
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UPCOMING
EVENTS

Dec. 4- 20 - 12 Days of Xmas

      Dec. 5 - Family Movie Night @ 6    

Dec. 6 - PD Day, no school

Dec. 12  Student & Staff Holiday Feast

      Dec. 17 - Christmas Concert @ 1:30 & 6:30  

Dec. 19 - Grades 5- 8 Field Trip to the Leduc
Recreation Centre

  Dec. 20 - Grades K-4 Winter Carnival

Dec. 21 - Jan. 5 - Christmas Holidays 

 



PARENT
COUNCIL

 

It is hard to believe we are in the month of December. Parent Council has been

busy planning fundraisers and family events for the coming months!

Our recent popcorn fundraiser raised $480. Thank you so much to everyone who

participated and helped up raise money for the library upgrade!

Our next meeting will be Tuesday, January 21st at 6 PM, at Norwood School. We

hope you have a great holiday break!





popcorn 50 cents, juice boxes 50 cents, and mini chocolate bars 2 for 25 cents. 





DECEMBER 12TH AT 11:30 AM

Norwood School

For all students of Norwood

holiday  
dinner party

the details`

Norwood staff & students will celebrate
the holiday season with good company

and a hearty meal! We can't wait to
share a holiday meal  together!

Please contact the school office if you
are interested in donating food items.  

780-352-3782





LUNCH
HOT

Order onlineOrder online






